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It is with great pleasure that I introduce Volume II of the Simon Fraser University 
Undergraduate Journal of Psychology. The volume and quality of submissions we 
received for this issue have been outstanding; they stand as a testament to the effort 
put forth by those who made the first issue a reality. It was their vision, their patience, 
and their dedication that gave the SFU community the opportunity to share our 
knowledge with the larger world.

I thank the editors and reviewers for their tireless work on this issue; they have vol-
unteered countless hours to reviews and revisions of each article we received, purely 
out of a desire to help their fellow students develop as authors and researchers. I also 
extend my gratitude to our faculty advisors, Dr. Kate Slaney and Dr. Neil Watson, for 
their support and encouragement throughout the process. I would also like to thank 
the Department of Psychology and the Psychology Student Union for their generous 
support in making this issue a reality.

I would also like to thank all of our authors, as it is your work that serves as the 
foundation of the Journal. While we can only print a small number of the articles we 
receive, the Journal team extends its appreciation to all those who submitted articles; 
each submission offers us a unique perspective into the human condition, and we feel 
honoured for the opportunity to experience these views.

Finally, and most importantly, I’d like to thank you, dear reader. The authors, edi-
tors, reviewers, and everyone else involved in creating the Journal do so to share their 
knowledge with you. I sincerely hope that this publication inspires you to go forth 
and pursue your own research; and with that, dear reader, I dedicate this volume to 
you.

- Filip Kosel, Editor-in-Chief
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